
City of Grand Island
Tuesday, December 27, 2016

Council Session

Item G-8

Approving Appointment of James Pirnie to the Downtown 
Business Improvement District 2013 Board
Mayor Jensen has submitted the appointment of James Pirnie to the Downtown Business Improvement 
District 2013 board. Mr. Pirnie will replace Dee Johnson who resigned from the board. The appointment 
would become effective immediately upon approval by the City Council and would expire on September 
30, 2018.

Staff Contact: Mayor Jeremy Jensen

Grand Island Council Session - 12/27/2016 Page 1 / 1


